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Top Priority

WIG #1- 100% of staff will report increased coherence, 
improved culture, and greater connectedness.

Building trusting relationships and a culture of 
collaboration, innovation, and ongoing learning.

Incorporate professional learning on building trust into 
leadership academy.



Top Priority

Building Trust

Empath Interviews by all staff

Results will be shared at the retreat

The retreat will be focused on 
building trust and making connections



Top Priority

WIG #2- 100% of eligible scholars will graduate by the 
end of the 2022-2023 school year.

Current Projected Cohort Graduation Percentages

San Diego 69%

Los Angeles 86%

Yolo 85%



Updates

San Diego charter renewal- the initial charter draft has been submitted to 
YMC for review. Legislation is pending that will extend charter renewal for 
another year. If it passes we will assess our options.

We have lost our lease at the OCLC. We are currently looking for space for 
the next school year. We have not received a response from the SAUSD 
Superintendent about being able to stay in the district long-term.

The State Board of Education met on May 18th to consider changes to the 
verified data process. I participated in a call with SBE and CDE staff to 
promote understanding of how some of the regulations may impact 
charters. 



Updates

CAASPP completion rates are still low

Staff are reaching out to each family who has not completed testing to 
make sure that they know the impact of their non-participation. We have 

until the end of May to test scholars.

Charter Math ELA

San Diego 79.6% 79.2%

Los Angeles 75.5% 76.3%

Yolo 68.2% 69.9%



Updates

We did not receive any applicants for the Firebird and Loud 
and Proud Scholarships, so we extended the deadline and 
the PAC graciously agreed to hold a special meeting on June 
2nd to review the top candidates.



Questions?

Contact: 

Ms. Liz Brenner| Superintendent and CEO
805.358.4761
ebrenner@compasscharters.org


